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POSTPONEMENT OF HEALTH CURRICULUM        ACTION REQUIRED

              
BACKGROUND OR SUMMARY
We are requesting the school board's approval to postpone the adoption of the 
K-12 health curriculum due to the current focus and resource commitment 
required for the science curriculum adoption process. This temporary delay is 
necessary to ensure both adoptions receive the attention and stakeholder 
input they require. By aligning our timeline appropriately, we can better meet 
Division 22 standards and ensure high-quality, standards-aligned instruction 
for our students. Board approval of this postponement will help us remain in 
compliance while maintaining a thoughtful and effective curriculum adoption 
process.

ACTION REQUESTED:

Recommend Board approval of the postponement of the adoption of the K-12 
health curriculum. 

MOTION REQUESTED:

“I move to approve the postponement of the adoption of the K-12 health 
curriculum.”


